Marlboro Township Historic Preservation Advisory Commission
Meeting Minutes

January 16, 2018

The January 16, 2018 meeting of the Marlboro Township Historic Preservation Advisory Commission was
canceled due to lack of quorum. Only three members were present by 7:20pm, at which time the meeting was
canceled. No Minutes submitted.

The next scheduled meeting is February 12, 2018 at 7:00pm sharp.
Respectfully Submitted,

Lynn Fanold

Secretary




